## Chenies School Policy Introduction for: Personal, Social, Health and Economic Education (PSHE), Relationships Education and Sex Education

These policies cover our school's approach to PSHE, Relationships Education and Sex Education. It was written by the PSHE lead (using relevant national and local guidance and guidance from the Buckinghamshire County Council Public Health PSHE lead) and in consultation with school staff, governors and parents.

School staff were given the opportunity to look at the policies and make recommendations before parents, governors and any interested parties attended a meeting and formed a small working group in MONTH 2020 to review and contribute to the policies.

Pupils will be involved in future revisions of these policies through their evaluation of the provision of PSHE at Chenies School and the identification of key needs.

Parents and carers will be informed about the policies through letters sent home and via email. The policies will also be available on the Chenies School Website. If you require these policies in other formats, please contact Chenies School through the office. The personal, social, health and economic development of our pupils is a vital element of education and we aim to work collaboratively with parents and carers to ensure our children are well informed and supported to make healthy, safe and positive choices in all aspects of their daily lives. We welcome parents and carers to make an appointment to come in to discuss any aspect of these policies and the provision in school.

These policies were shared and ratified with Chenies School governors on: MONTH 2020

These policies will be reviewed in MONTH 2021